
East Powell Road Improvements Public Open House
April 11, 2013 – Orange Township Hall

As part of the Community Engagement Process for the East Powell Road Improvements project, the Delaware
County Engineer’s Office wants your suggestions, comments and ideas. Please fill out this survey and put it
in the box located on the Community Engagement table, or mail it to:

Mr. Andrew Fortman, PE
Project Manager
Delaware County Engineer’s Office
50 Channing Street
Delaware, OH 43015

1) Please tell us where you live :(Street name)

2) You saw two alternatives at tonight’s meeting. Please indicate your preference below:

� �� ��Signal Alternative Roundabout Alternative No preference

3) Please provide brief comments regarding the pros and cons of each alternative:

SIGNAL:

ROUNDABOUT:

OTHER:

4) Are there any modifications you would suggest to the alternatives?

5) Please indicate your primary interest in this project:

� � � � �Resident or Property Owner Commuter Business Owner

6) Do you have any additional comments on the project at this point? (Use back of sheet, if needed.)

You can provide additional information and receive information on this project. If you would like to be added to the
mailing list for this project, or receive information via email, please provide the following:

NAME:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL ADDRESS:


